
LIBRARY CIRCULAR 

Primary Department 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                                             February 08,2018 

This is to inform you that the last date for the students of the classes III, IV and V to complete their    

Good Reading Target is 20th February,2018. Kindly encourage your ward to achieve the target before the 

deadline. The students are also advised to clear their library account by 20th February. 

 

Thanks and Regards 


